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Up & Coming Update

Dear Up and Coming Parents,

There is Up and Coming this week starting at 4pm. There is also a
sister's sleepover happening AFTER Up and Coming, so if you have

a daughter that would like to come we would love to have her.

Also please have your kids bnng extra clothes this weel or snow
pants, we want 1o do an activity in the snow so please have

them dress accordingly.

Thank you so much and hope to see you tormormow.

Thank You!
UC staff



